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Registration for the 4" International
Evidence Based Library and Information
Practice (EBLIP4) is open. The final day for
registration at the reduced rate is April 9,
2007.

The conference on May 6-9, 2007 in Chapel
Hill-Durham, North Carolina, will feature
themed sessions on evidence-based practice
in academic libraries, school library media,
healthcare, special libraries, and evidence-
based methodology. Two days of continuing

education will follow. The conference
provides a forum for the presentation of
high quality papers and posters as well as
examples of how EBLIP is being
implemented in library and information
settings around the globe.

The registration form, along with further
information on EBLP4, is available on the
conference website at
http://www.eblip4.unc.edu/index.html.
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